
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/2/2014 3:22:04 PM 
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Carmel update 

Terrie 

Wanted to let you know that we (Nick Stavropoulos, Exec VP of Gas, Jesus Soto, Sr. VP of 
Gas, Kevin Knapp, VP of Gas construction*) met with Denise, Lisa and Ken today to talk 
about Carmel. The meeting was at Denise's request. 

I thought it was a good discussion, recapping the steps we've taken since the explosion, not 
only in Carmel but elsewhere (e.g., new procedures, new "hit trucks" and emergency trailers, 
etc.) 

We'll be doing a followup meeting with Liza about records for gas distribution. I have invited 
Denise to tour the Gas Control Center in San Ramon and am going to make sure you know 
when that is going to happen as I think it would be really good for you to visit as well. Of 
course you don't have to wait for Denise for that to happen. 

We will continue to try to keep you in the loop about what happens with Carmel. I understand 
the mayor returns later this week or next and so there may be more activity soon. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

SB GT&S 0257895 
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mobile: 415.828.3739 

*and me, NOT a VP. 
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